

MINUTES OF THE STUDENT GOVERNMENT
THIRD GENERAL SESSION, 09/29/09

Prepared by Stephan Edel, Secretary

- (12:30) Ebette Convened the Session.
- (12:33) Moved by ebette and seconded to accept agenda, no opposition
- (12:33) Ebette reported on the Dean's forum, SG recognizes and appreciates students working in the children's center.
- (12:36) Tabled, Katie the Communciations committee still hasnt met, the committee is working on getting the website live
- (12:36) Ebette didnt prepare a report back on the budget committee meeting. In future all committee report backs are supposed to be reported on in writing and presented by Vice president. The committee committed \$250 for staff student luncheon, we have more funds because we allocated money for cunity and a new computer. LSA budget went to LSA prior to this year, we will draft and present for a vote the new budget.
- (12:43) Discussion of office policy
 -
 -
 -
- (12:55) Table vote on office policy, and access policy for Non-SG purposes.
- (12:56) establish work group to look at online Calendar and make suggestions to Joe Lynch
 - mike rivadenyera isnt this under the communications committee
 - Paula will take lead to put together some specifications,
 - Ebette can comm. Committee and Paula take the lead in reaching out to student body on this – Paula will email student leaders, Communications committee will put together a report in the next week to review.
- (1pm) feedback from faculty meeting. - Alyssa
 - Things will be moving quickly about the new building as of tomorrow.
 - Admissions for incoming class breakdown of demographics - Suha we should publish them in the Newsletter. Break out of restarts. Also faculty committees feedback.
 - Ebette asks that before they are published that we double check official numbers
 -
- (1:03) ABA site visit feedback by Ebette, please review the document when it comes out it is important. Can SG host a town hall meeting on the report.
- (1:05) Dean's forum, Ebette next one scheduled we are taking on the responsibility for advertising and trying to increase attendance.
 - We should continue debate on what the new dean's forum should look like, after this one or trying to jump off of this one.
 - Bright moves, seconded, and voted aye, to have Mike Leonard present his (and Patrick's) idea for Dean's forum to be improved by dealing with the current flawed forum by working with what we have, getting large turn out from school? There are groups having meetings at that time despite charles best effores. Maybe we can attract clubs to the deans forum as a body, ask a club person a formal seat, a congress of clubs. It provides an incentive for clubs to turn out the membership. Banners and flags, music and food,
- (1:07) New Business – Patrick wonders about TWEN use generally
- (1:07) we should schedule a planning meeting for goals for the year. Ebette will present

some suggestions. They will be placed on TWEN.

- curriculum committee is meeting next week please contact them.
- Table the discussion of new meeting time.
- (1:11) Adjourn Session

AGENDA FOR SG SECOND GENERAL SESSION, 09/15/09

My apologies for the agenda not going out ahead of time.